

Mara,

I appreciate your response dated May 25th, 2018. You have now given a variety of reasons for the need for Gun Violence Restraining Orders (GVRO) publicly, during our private meeting, and in your latest response. The only reasoning that stands up to any level of scrutiny is providing a better avenue for family members who are worried about older loved ones who own firearms and are showing symptoms of dementia or similar medical conditions that affect a person's ability to make responsible decisions.

However, I cannot continue a productive dialogue until you have your GVRO processes, policies, and procedures in writing. To be frank, a process that has consequences as enormous as losing individual rights and/or lose firearms without due process, deserves the professionalism of having a clearly defined, easily understandable written policy.

Please let me know when we can discuss your written GVRO policies and procedures.

Thank you,

Michael A. Schwartz

Michael A. Schwartz Executive Director

Paid for by San Diego County Gun Owners Political Action Committee | P.O. Box 124667, San Diego CA 92112 | FPPC ID # 1379388